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13th October 2014

Dear Parents / Carers of Class 4 




I am writing to advise you that Miss Jury has been signed off work until half term due to a family illness. 

Miss Jury is hoping to be back with her class as soon as possible. In the meantime we have employed Mrs Jaques, a Year 1 teacher with 12 years experience this will maintain some continuity for some of our youngest pupils. 

Please do not hesitate to speak to either myself or Mrs Handel if you have any queries.

I know you will join me in sending our best wishes to Miss Jury and her family at this difficult time.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L D Selbie

Headteacher


